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I’m writing in favor of SB 210 

Dear Honorable Senator David Brock Smith,  

My name is Cathy Rackham. I live in Millersburg which has an Albany address. I am a concerned 
Oregon citizen and a Linn County Republican PCP in precinct 76 in Linn County.   

I support SB 210 and ask you to vote Yes on this Bill.  

Oregon’s voting system is broken! There is way too much fraud and inflated voter rolls. This bill will 
bring clarity back to our voting system! It still allows those with disabilities and other special 
circumstances to vote by mail should they not be able to show up in person as well as retaining 
vote by mail for the military and overseas electors and those living outside of Oregon who are still 
Oregon residents.  

It also requires voters to show picture ID when requesting a ballot or voting in person that is valid, 
and government issued. I would like to make sure that it would require voters to be US Citizens as 
well. The snippet of the bill that I read did not specifically say that, so if not in there, this should be 
added.  

The other important aspect of this bill is that it Requires all ballots to be returned by the date of the 
election. I hope this means that there is NO MORE waiting 8 days after the election for ballots to 
come in! Ballots coming in after the election allow fraud to happen more easily.  

I would also like to add to the bill that we should go back to having the precincts count the ballots 
by hand and not use machines that even our last Secretary of State admitted can be hacked! 

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. And Vote YES on SB 210 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


